
 

Construction Update #1 
March 12, 2021 

Will Street (Sudbury) – Water Main Replacement 

This is a follow up notice to the pre-construction notice dated April 16, 2020. 

The City of Greater Sudbury has deferred road and water/wastewater  
improvements on Will Street between Falconbridge Road and Josephine Street to the 
Spring of 2021.  
Residents are encouraged to visit the City of 
Greater Sudbury’s Website to view proposed 
construction drawings: 
greatersudbury.ca/construction2021 
 
Expected Start Date: Spring/Summer 2021 

Expected End Date: Fall/Winter 2021 

Note: Surface Asphalt will be placed in the    
Spring of 2022 

*Timeline is subject to change*  

 
 

 

Contact the Project Manager if the following applies to you:   
• You have trees fronting your property. 
• If you do not have access to the internet and wish to have material available on City of 

Greater Sudbury’s website mailed to you. 
• You have items located within the municipal right-of-way, such as landscaping, fencing, 

sprinkler systems and decorative objects. 
• Should you wish to make any modifications to your property entrance. 
• If you have existing drainage issues. 
• If you have any questions or concerns regarding the proposed construction. 
• Please contact the Project Manager listed below prior to April 30, 2021. 

 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to:   

Project Manager:    Project Designer:     
Andrew Peltomaki    Wayne Bertrand     
705-690-5541 (Cell)    705-674-4455 ext. 4534   
andrew.peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca   wayne.bertrand@greatersudbury.ca   

https://www.greatersudbury.ca/construction2021
mailto:andrew.peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca
mailto:wayne.bertrand@greatersudbury.ca

